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RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

Turkey Trot! 22 
Dear Helen Haller Families, 
 
WOW! Thank you to you and your friends and family 
for the generous donations that support our 6 books 
for Summer project. I announced totals on Tuesday 
and Friday of this week. On Tuesday we had raised 
$10,985 and by Friday at 10:45 when I announced to 
the 2nd grade lunch we had raised $14,100.  
How much money did we raise between Tuesday and 
Friday? I gave students the math problem so if they 
need the answer here it is. Answer: $3,1165. Many 
Thanks! 
 
I hope your weekend is filled with wonderful 
adventures with your student(s)! 
 
Rebecca Stanton – Principal  

From the Principal 

Turkey Trot update 

4th Grade 
Ornaments due 20 

Early release  
11:00 

22 
NO SCHOOL 
Happy Thanksgiving! 23 
NO SCHOOL 
Thanksgiving break 24 

December 

Early Release 
11:00 

08 

Would you like to volunteer? 

Click the link to submit to a  

background check.  

https://www.sequimschools.org/volunteering


The Poinsettia Sale wrapped up this week. We sold 349 plants & wreaths! 
Thank you to everyone who ordered. Pickup will be Nov. 29, location TBD. 
Turkey Trot: we’re well over halfway to our $20k goal! Water bottle prizes 
started going out this week. There’s still time to register your student and 

help us run right past our goal!  

From the PTA 

 

The free bookshelf in the Helen Haller library is nearly empty! 

Our students have loved discovering the books you’ve provided on this 

shelf. 

If you have gently used, elementary age-appropriate books to donate, 

please consider dropping them off at the Helen Haller office and letting 

our office staff know they are for our library’s Free bookshelf.  

Questions? Contact Helen Haller Teacher-Librarian, Sheri Kruckeberg at 

360-582-3280 or skruckeberg@sequimschools.org 

From the Library 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Minard AND Mooney—Tied for top score! 

3rd grade:  Burr, Miller, Nash AND Rayburn—tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Beaver, Caron AND Klinger—perfect scores! 

5th grade: Danielson—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: None 

3rd grade:  Lewis, Little and Riggs 

4th grade: Tuttle 

5th grade: Castell, Forrest, Holt, Lancaster, Maynock and Reno 

11/6/23-11/10/23 
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https://sequimpta.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 

sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 

designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compli-

ance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl 

McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org . 
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